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Summary:

JCS Chairman Maxwell Taylor was aware of Kennedy’s Jupiter decision, but it is not clear
when the other Chiefs learned of the “closely held decisions.” This paper, approved by
General Paul S. Emrick, director of Plans and Policy for the Joint Staff, gave an overall
look at the “planning requirements” necessitated by the Jupiter decision and the recent
Nassau conference between President Kennedy and UK Prime Minister Harold Macmillan.
Among the issues presented by the withdrawal of the Jupiter missiles were retargeting
requirements, Sergeant missiles for Italy, the number of Polaris submarines patrolling
the Mediterranean and their basing, and the speeding up of F-104G deliveries to Turkey.
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